Federal Communications Commission
Explanation of a Non-Substantive Change to OMB Control Number: 3060-0855:

· Instructions to FCC Form 499-A
Purpose of this Submission: This submission is to make a non-substantive change request to an existing information collection pursuant to 44 U.S.C. § 3507.  The Commission submission seeks to change the FCC Form 499-A Instructions. 
Summary of Updates to the FCC Form 499-A Instructions
· Contact Information Change:  Contact number was updated on page 36: The TRS Administrator’s telephone number was changed to “717-585-6605.” 
· There are no changes to the burdens hours or cost to this information collection.
Attachment 1:  Change to FCC Form 499-A Instructions
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